
  Lake Cumberland Area Emmaus/Chrysalis Community 

             Board of Directors Minutes~ January 14, 2017                                           
Approved February 11, 2017 

The Lake Cumberland Area Emmaus/Chrysalis Board of Directors met on Bernard Ridge 

Church of God. Meeting was opened in prayer by Bro. Willard Parsons. Scott Neal welcomed 

all who attended and roll call was taken. The following board members were absent Ray and 

Betty Chesney, Seth Denney, Kara Marcum, Brandon Roberts, and Gary Wheat. Minutes were 

read by April Anderson, Brother Willard made a motion to accept, and Greg Allen 2nd. Scott 

Neal introduced the new board members. 

Reports-  

Treasure – Greg Kinney reported a beginning balance of $5580.89 and an ending balance of 

$6274.85 

Registrars – women’s is full, still have lots of room for more men and caterpillars  

Team Selection – Nothing new to report 

Chrysalis – Shelby Delk reported all is good first meeting is scheduled for January 20th 

Men’s – Freddie waiting on 2 call backs for table leaders 

Women’s – Robin is needing 1 table leader 

Beacon Editor – nothing to report 

Spiritual Director – waiting to hear from 1 for Chrysalis 

Agape – all is good 

Kitchen – all is good 

Prayer Chapel – women’s is good and needing 1 to have men’s complete. 

Old Business – Fees will increase to $90.00 for the Fall walks. 

New Business – Policy – if we do not have anyone working under the age of 18 on an Emmaus 

walk we do not have to have background checks. If you are over 18 and working a chrysalis 

flight you do have to have a background check done every 3 years. 

Covenants will be handed out and signed in February. New officers were assigned their 

positions.                                                                                                                                                       

Next meeting will be held on February 11, 2017 at 4:30 pm at Eubank Baptist Church in 

Eubank, Kentucky. Freddie Piercy closed us in prayer. 

 


